
 EUGENE CHURCH OF CHRIST 

Brothers & Sisters Together in Christ 

Morning Worship  
Sunday,  
May 30 
10:30 am 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2 p. m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Meeting in the building  
physically distanced, with  
masks. Or listen on 98.7 FM  
radio from the parking lot. 
 
 
Song Leader—Ron Palmer 
 
ASL —Amanda Coburn 
 
Nursery—Bret & Denise Foreman 
 
Sound Board— Dillon Rollins 
 
Opening Prayer—Gary Wilhoft 
 
Communion—Freddie May 
 
Children’s Hour — Mackenzie 
Young 
 
Sermon — Calvin Groen 
 
Announcements &  
Closing Prayer— Carl McGlothin 
 
 

5th Sunday Singing 
Lancaster Church of Christ  
29291 Lingo Lane 
Junction City 
 
 

SUNDAY May 30, 2021 

We Remember -  As we worship our Lord 

today, we also give thanks to the men and wom-

en who sacrificed all to preserve our precious 

freedoms. Thank you for being here today. 

Please let us know how brothers and sisters of 

this congregations can pray for you and/or 

serve you.  

All worship servers (Elders, Deacons, 

leaders) PLEASE meet up front by the 

     Two weeks left! Now 
through June 13, we have an 
opportunity to replenish our 
reserve resources that will 
be used to repave and stripe 

the church parking lot this summer.  
     If you choose to contribute, please mark your 
check or envelope “Parking Lot” so we will know it is 
intended for that work. To give electronically,  simp-
ly go to the church website and click “online giving” 
which will allow you to specify a one-time contribu-



 

Brothers & Sisters, how to get 

INVOLVED  

Missions Support:  
*Disaster Relief Effort, Inc.     *Mt. States Children’s Home       *Ashcrafts in Africa   *Spanish Literature Ministries 

Daily Prayers  
Pray without Ceasing  
1 Thessalonians 5:17 

 Praying for:  
Dixon Family, Denise Irish, Iva 

Hoffman, Ernest Coburn, Bren-

da Wilhoft, Linda Hunt, 

Berninger's, Dean Boorman, 

Julie Hinds, Mykaila Grossnick-

laus, Brittany Pitt, Ken & April 

Latham, Roger Dale, Janet 

TwoHawks, Christy Thornton, 

Hannah Thornton, Taryn Sos-

noski, Learning Center Minis-

try, Larry Honaker, Azalea 

Kimball, Cindy Gregory, Pat 

Wignes, Vicki Houser 

Congregational Prayers:  
In Jesus name, amen.  

Almighty God, we commend to your gracious care and keeping all 

the men and women of our armed forces at home and abroad. 

Defend them day by day with your heavenly grace; strengthen 

them in their trials and temptations; give them courage to face 

the perils which beset them; and grant them a sense of your 

abiding presence wherever they may be; through Jesus Christ 

our Lord. Amen. Lord, hold our troops in your loving hands. Pro-

tect them as they protect us. Bless them and their families for the 

selfless acts they perform for us in our time of need. I ask this in 

the name of Jesus, our Lord and Savior. Amen. 

From the Road to Emmaus Ministries 

Karen and I and the churches of Christ in West Africa extend our greetings as we continue to labor together in the 
vineyard of our Lord. We thank God for your support and pray that our Lord continues to bless you all! 

2021 has been a challenging year with all the government restrictions in place throughout the world to deal with the 
pandemic. However, the work is continuing! I have already spent much of the year in West Africa, with numerous graduations 
and teaching assignments. Plans are underway for Karen, Brenda, and Kathy to return to Ghana later this year to resume their 
women's programs. Everything is not back to normal yet, but we are moving in that direction. 

Our preaching schools are all fully open, with hundreds of students studying in the classroom. We continue to bring 
many souls to Christ, and we have planted several congregations over the last few weeks. Many West African land borders 
remain closed, but it is not keeping us from doing the work. 

You can find information on all our happenings in the latest West Africa mission report attached to this email.  As 
usual, we post the regular monthly and quarterly reports on all of the specific Bear Valley programs to the website at this 
address: http://www.wetrainpreachers.com/why-extension-schools/  
  We continually thank God for your partnership in the gospel that makes this work possible. 

 With Christian Love, Steven and Karen Ashcraft 

http://theroadtoemmaus.org/RdLb/21PbAr/Hst/US/MemlDayPryrs.htm
http://www.wetrainpreachers.com/why-extension-schools/%C2%A0


Learn about the Bible— amazinglove.worldbibleschool.org 

Do you want to learn more about the Bible?  Please check out the self-paced, Christian-led FREE 
Online Bible Study available right now! 

This Week!  
Tues.  June 1 at 9 a.m.   

 Prayer Group— 

 ZOOM & at Building 

Wed.   June 2 at 6 p.m.  

 Wednesday Night  

 Bible Study 

 Rediscovering Peter 

Thurs.  June 3 at 9 a.m.   
 Prayer Group— 

 ZOOM & at Building 

Sun.  June 6  - After Worship 
 Kitchen & Tool Swap  

 in the Gym  

Sun.  June 6  at 6 p.m. 

 Basketball in the Gym  

Sadie Groen’s Graduation Party  

Saturday, June 5th  

Come and go  1-4pm 

Groen home  

3111 Myrna Ave  Eugene 

Ahoy Church!  
Game Night on Friday, June 
4th from 5:30-9PM.  

 

Strategy Board Games will 
be available but feel free to 
bring your family’s favorite 
board games as well. Bring 
snacks if you like, Miss 
Shawna will provide the  

popcorn! Questions?  

Contact Shawna Staley at 
541.556.6619 

Next Sunday! June 6 

Kitchen Treasure Swap  
& Tool Swap 

Let’s bless each other by sharing our unused gar-
age & outdoor equipment, work tools & kitchen 
items that we no longer need, but others may  
appreciate. Set-up in the gym before service and 
shop afterwards!  



Eugene 

Church of Christ 
Growing, Working, Sharing...Together 

2424 Norkenzie Rd. 
Eugene, OR 97408 
Phone: 541-687-9351 
Email: office@eugenechurchofchrist.org 
 
Office Hours (Call to confirm) 
Monday  9 a.m.—3 p.m. 
Tuesday  9 a.m.—3 p.m. 
Wednesday   By appointment only, please 
Thursday  9 a.m.—3 p.m. 
Friday   By appointment only, please 

Leadership & Staff 
Elders 
Michael Duffield 
Norm Hoffman 
Carl McGlothin* 
 
Deacons 
Gary Brown 
Bret Foreman 
Dan Herold* 
Mel Johnson* 
George Keizer 
Freddie May 
Van Moseley 
Dave Simpson 
David Staley 

Minister 
Calvin Groen 
 
Sequoia Campus  
Ministry 
Kirk Golliher 
Jonathan Young 
Makenzie Young 
 
Church Secretary 
Denise Foreman 
 
*Elder/Deacon of 
the month 

Bulletins Online plus Sermon Archives 
eugenechurchofchrist.org 
eugenechurchofchrist.org/family 

Twitter.com/EugeneCofC 

www.instagram.com/

Facebook.com/EugeneCofC 

Weekly Giving  
Offerings may be placed in the kiosks inside 

the church on Sunday. Or you can go online 

to the church web-

site click the blue 

“Online Giving” but-

ton and follow instructions for using ATM or 

credit card for a one-time or recurring  

donation.  

5/23/21 Church Attendance 
In Car:  10   In Building: 91 

CELEBRATE! 

Birthdays & Anniversaries 

5-30 Matt & Torie Heater 

5-30 Azalea Kimball 

5-31 Mel Johnson 

6-1 Bob & Carol Eastridge 

6-4 Carl McGlothin 

6-5 Dean Boorman 

 

Worship Volunteers
5/30

 

 

 

https://www.instagram.com/eugene_church_of_christ/
https://www.eugenechurchofchrist.org/

